From: Erin Garcia

To: City Clerk

Cc: Andrew Thomas

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: conditional use permit application PLN21-0137 Astra Space Inc.
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 5:19:43 PM

Could someone in the clerks office add this public comment on to item 7-A for Monday night?

Thank you!

Begin forwarded message:

From: Becca Perata <becca@voxpopulipr.net>

Date: October 8, 2021 at 4:58:30 PM PDT

To: Matt Ganser <mganser@astra.com>, Kati Dahm <kati@astra.com>, Erin
Garcia <EGARCIA @alamedaca.gov>, Sheffield <sheffieldhale@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: conditional use permit application PLN21-0137
Astra Space Inc.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: jpbullit@comcast.net

Date: October 8, 2021 at 4:33:36 PM PDT

To: ANDREW THOMAS <ATHOMAS@alamedaca.gov>

Cc: Becca Perata-Rosati <becca@voxpopulipr.net>

Subject: conditional use permit application PLN21-0137 Astra
Space Inc.

Andrew Thomas, planning and building Director.

Alameda planning
board members, | live in the three hundred block of Taylor
Ave. which is about one and one half blocks from this project, |
walk past these buildings almost daily and have for over 10
years. it started out in the testing building and then enlarged to
the big overhaul and repair building, | have never been
concerned about air quality when | walk because | never have
encountered any odors coming from the project. | have seen
vapor (like steam) coming off of the test stand but it disappears
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before it is off the site. as for noise there is none that | have
heard, | usually walk between 10am and about 3pm. this site
provides plenty of parking off the city streets and is a very
important part of what is happening at Alameda Point.

we
really need this type of clean business and the re-use of these
old very large buildings at Alameda point.

John Piziali, former planning board
member, (from a
long time ago)



